
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Spring 2023    

 

February 10th    2023            

Attendance 

Nursery 84.8%   Reception 87.2% 

Year 1 94.6%      Year 4 96.5% 

Year 2 96%         Year 5 90% 

Year 3 96.8%      Year 6 83.6% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 3 

 

                  96.8% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     89.9% 

Upcoming dates: 

Thursday February 16th Valentines Disco 

Friday February 17th INSET DAY –RE  TEN 

TEN TRAINING DAY FOR ALL STAFF 

Monday Feb 20th – 24th HALF TERM 

February 27th Beginning of Welsh Week 

225 years of the CANAL 

Friday March 31st TERM ENDS 

MONDAY April 17th School begins 

Jesuit virtues for Jan/ Feb 

eloquent and truthful 

  

After school clubs for the Tuesday 

evening after half term will 

change to:  

Reception, Year 1 and 2 Art 

Year 3 and 4 Gym 

Year 5 and 6 Rugby 

Mission and Vision of our school- Do you know the Mission and 

Vision of our school? 

 

Father Henry is sadly leaving the Parish. From Monday February 20th 

Bishop Mark has appointed Canon Pelosi as Priest in Charge of the 

parish with effect from Monday 20th February 2023. We thank Father for 

all his work at the school both as Parish Priest and Governor and wish 

him well for the future. The pupils will attend Mass next week to say 

goodbye to him.  

FOSJ have arranged for a Valentines disco to take place in school on 

Thursday 16th February. A disco for Nursery will take place during the 

morning session with an infant disco (reception – year 2) taking place 

from 1.15 – 2pm and junior disco (year 3 – year 6) from 2.15 – 3pm. 

Children can wear their own clothes to school on this day. A tuck shop 

will be available during the disco and children can bring a maximum 

of £1 to spend in the tuck shop if they wish. 

INSET day – the school will be closed for INSET day on Friday February 

17th for all staff to take part in National Training for Ten Ten with all 

Catholic schools.  

Please note the NEU STRIKE day for Tuesday February 14th has been 
postponed until March 2nd. 


